
 

Protecting the Present & Building the Future 

Accountability, Innovation, Empowerment, Performance, Integrity, 

Diversity, Teamwork, Respect Excellence, Safety 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
Contractors:  State of Colorado 
   Colorado Department of Transportation, Region 6 
   2000 S. Holly St 
   Denver, CO 80222 
 

Proposed Contract Amount:  $25,000,000 

 

Project Title:  Construction of a grade separation at Peoria Street and the existing 
Union Pacific Railroad tracks and the soon to be constructed Regional 
Transportation District’s East Rail Line 

 

Contract Control Number: 201205258 

 

Term of this proposed contract (start/end date):  Contract execution to completion 
and final acceptance of the construction project. 
 

Selection Process: 

(a) Date of bid process: N/A 

(b) How many proposals were received: N/A 

(c) Range:   N/A 

DSBO Assigned Goals: N/A 

DSBO Goals Commitment:  N/A 

Council District: District 11 
 

Source of Funds:  Federal Surface Transportation Improvement Program Funds, 
Regional Transportation District Funds, City of Aurora Funds, and City and County of 
Denver 2007 Better Denver Bond Funds (as amended by Ordinance No. 258 of 2011; 
CB No.11-0295) 

 

Background: This contract is for the approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement 
between the City and County of Denver and the Colorado Department of Transportation. 
This Intergovernmental Agreement will allow the Colorado Department of Transportation 
to reimburse the City for the construction a grade separation on Peoria Street with the 
existing Union Pacific Railroad tracks and the soon to be constructed Regional 
Transportation District’s East Rail Line.

 


